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Faye Thomas 
 

 

From: Danielle Killian 
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 1:22 PM 
To: COB 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] PR 2306: Writing in Support 

 

Hello South Coast AQMD Board, 
 
Good afternoon. I’m writing in support of the ISR Rule and have particular concern for health of residents 
in our neglected communities of Watts-Compton. These communities feel intensified impacts from 
freight industries, as they: 

 

1. Host many shipping industry activities, 
2. Survive the County’s disinvestment in the kind of parks and green infrastructure that might offset 

some of the industry’s impacts, 
3. Have a high prevalence of vehicle and AC-less households, making outdoor air quality all the 

more important, 
4. Abide in much of the pollution created by port, rail and shipping industries in the well-funded and 

serviced beach cities, and 
5. Tend to live clean air lifestyles by necessity, contributing less to the very pollution they survive. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of PR 2306 - I’m hopeful you’ll pass this important protection. 

All my best, 
Danielle 

 
Danielle Killian, MPP 
Principal Consultant 
Killian Communications 
310.460.8304 
killiand@mac.com 
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